
	
  
	
  

Update – April 2015 
In our last update we recognised the concerns about the sensitivity of the proposed site and we committed 
to make fresh enquiries to see if an alternative site could be found. Those enquiries are now complete. 

We have been in contact with Hills Waste and they have confirmed that their property in Lower Compton, 
the old Naafi site, is not for sale. We have approached all the landowners along Marsh Lane and the A4, they 
have confirmed that they have no land available. We approached the other major landowners to the north 
and east, with the same result. We have also asked for information, via the Forum and other means, from 
anyone who may have information about land that may be available. We have not had any response. 
Having completed our enquiries we can confirm that the proposed site in Park Lane is the only option 
available to us. 

Whilst this process has been underway we have been inviting expressions of interest from a selection of 
architects. The response has been very positive and encouraging, we will report more fully in our next 
update. 

If you would like to make any comments or suggestions or volunteer your services you can always get in 
touch HERE. 
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